
It’s been a challenging year for small businesses and we want help them. That’s why 

we’re holding your clients’ 2020 renewal rates steady for dental and vision during Q4. 

What does that mean? No rate increases. No benefit changes. No action required on 

your part. We’re taking care of everything automatically as long as your clients renew. 

Rate holds are locked in.

This automatic rate hold applies to all small group dental and vision renewals from 

October 1, 2020 to December 15, 2020. We automatically will roll all applicable 2020 

small group specialty rates back to 2019 pricing. It’s our way of helping you and your 

clients through these challenging times.   

We’re here for you. 

If you have questions about 2020 specialty renewals or any of our specialty plans, 

please feel free to reach out to me directly. Or, you can always contact our Connect 

team for timely answers too at 877-567-1802 or connect@anthem.com.      

Some good news for you!
Small group specialty renewal rates aren’t changing in Q4!

Q4 2020 Small 

Group Renewal 

Rate Hold

• Dental

• Vision

Anthem Blue Cross is the trade name of Blue Cross of California. Anthem Blue Cross and Anthem Blue Cross Life and Health Insurance

Company are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Association. Anthem is a registered trademark of Anthem Insurance Companies,

Inc. 5/30/2020

mailto:connect@anthem.com

